
Come 
  Lake Blackshear Baptist Church                                      

lakeblackshearbaptistchurch.com                     
11:00 AM Worship Service  

                               Phil Streetman, Pastor  
   Denise Bauer, Children/Youth Director  

          Sunday, October 27, 2024 
 

 

Prelude                                         Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

Deacon Prayer    

Call to Worship “Higher Ground” 

Intercessory Prayer 

Welcome and Announcements  

Offertory Hymn “Fairest LORD Jesus”   

Time of Meditation 

Doxology                                              

Children’s Message                                                    Denise Bauer 

Special Music “It Matters to the Master”                 LBBC Choir 

Praise Chorus “Spirit of the Living God” 

Message                                                                        Mark Daniel                                                                 

Decision Hymn “Just As I Am”                                                 

Benediction 

Postlude                                       Gail Hammock & Diane Murray 

***** 

Welcome to worship this morning! We ask our guests to 
complete a welcome card in the pews. 

Children’s Church is provided following the Children’s Message.  

 
 Remember October is Pastor Appreciation 
Month. Thanks, Bro. Phil, for all that you do! 

 
 

Offerings for Oct. 20:   Worship $5,416.00 
                                           

The Piece Makers Quilting Group of LBBC will honor our 
veterans for their service in the military today at 3 p.m. in the 
social hall with a special  presentation, Quilts for Veterans. 
Light refreshments will be served.  
 

The choir will rehearse tonight at 5 p.m. and on Wed. at 6:30 
p.m. The choir has started practicing on their Christmas 
cantata, What Christmas Really Means. We would love to 
have you join us! We will present the cantata on Sunday, 
December 15, 6 p.m. 
 

All men are invited for Prayer & Coffee on Tuesday morning, 
7:15 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 

The Sisters of Joy Bible study group will be traveling to the 
Biblical History Center in Lagrange on Tuesday, October 29. 
Participants should meet at the church before the departure 
time of 7 a.m. Please dress in layers and bring money for 
lunch. 
 

Join us on Wed. at 6 p.m. for Bible study and prayer. Our 
Wednesday Family Night will start at 5:15 p.m. with supper 
followed by Bible Study and fun for all our families! 
 

Thanks to Denise and everyone who worked the Fall Festival 
on Saturday! A great time was held by all, and many contacts 
were made. 
 

We will worship again at Cordelia Manor on Sat., Nov. 9th, 
10:30 a.m. 
 

We will recognize all veterans during worship on Sun., Nov. 
10th. We have a special token for each veteran. 
 

The Brotherhood/WOM will meet on Monday, November 18, 
6:30 p.m.  


